Victoria Amateur Radio Club General Meeting March 17, 2022

Opening

The regular meeting of the Victoria Amateur Radio Club (VARC) was called to order at 7:00 PM on March 17, 2022. The meeting was held in person at the Detar North Training room.

Attendees were as listed below and a quorum was verified.

Two visitors were present.

Bob, **KI5PG**, presented the treasurer's report which was approved and seconded as presented.

Bob, KI5PG, talked about the Victoria Kiwanis Club Bike Ride that is coming up. He requested and received volunteers for each of the water stops along the routes.

He also let everyone know that we plan to use the 444.325 repeater during the event.

Bob, KI5PG, announced that a testing session is planned before August 1st due to the upcoming test questions changes for the Technician class license. Date will be announced.

Brenson, KI5VZ, walked us through recent changes that have been made to the VARC website. Specifically looked at a new page called 'Events'. It lists events that are planned or are being considered for the VARC club this year.

The address is https://victoriaamateurrad.wixsite.com/varc or https://www.varc.us.

There was a short discussion about plans for Field Day.

VARC Assets Reports:

Harvey, WB5MCT, reported occasionally there are strange noises on the 145.190 repeater but the source hasn't been determined.

Jim, AE7JS, reported that the bench has been moved in the trailer. A power supply has been provided but nothing has been mounted yet.

Carol Young KE5VYG, told the group her radio is on all day if she is needed.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:47pm.

Members

Members, Proxies

Guests

KF5VZ Brenson	KI5PG Bob	WT0B Gary	Scott Johnson
WB5MCT Harvey	NV5C Dave	KI5GAP Darrell	Ashton Flowers
W5YAR Bill	AE7JS Jim	KE5VYG Carolyn	
N5SXT Wanda	KG5AUZ Bryan	K5IDK Jan	
N5LLS Joe	-	KE5HAM John	
		Taylor	